
Year 4 End of Term 1 Celebration Newsletter 

Year 4 have had an amazing start to the year and have really thrown themselves into their 

learning. All of the teachers have been so impressed with how well they have settled back 

into school. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The year group display for our “All About 

Me” topic is looking incredible! Our 

abstract self-portraits, inspired by 

Picasso and Kimmy Cantrell, really 

brighten up the corridor. 

 

After receiving an important message from a time travelling medieval 

lord, the children have been working hard to discover everything they 

can about castles throughout time. 

 

Forest school has been brilliant this term and year 4 have been 

learning how to light fires! We even got to gobble some 

marshmallows. Yum! 

 

They created some beautiful and informative castle timelines that 

display information about the four castle types and their changes 

over time. 

 

Soon, our display will be filled with the wonderful non-chronological 

reports year 4 are writing at the moment. Year 3 pupils are going to 

learn all about motte and bailey castles from our writing! 

 



We created some beautiful artwork for the front covers of our 

learning journey books. 

   

   

   
 

We hope you have a great half term. Stay safe!  

Miss Moffat, Mrs Passingham-Smith and Miss Yates  


